
News from 
Reach

• We have had the privilege of sharing the 

Christmas story with almost 400 Year 6s, plus 

a class of Year 9s and across our Christian 

clubs

• Thank you to all of you, praying for us, and 

donating your time and money to Reach. We 

wouldn’t be able to any of this without your 

prayers and support

• Owing to incredibly generous donations, that 

have astounded and humbled us, we will be 

able to employ a third part-time worker for 12 

months

• First Relationship & Sex Ed lessons in 

January at Reading Girls’



Points for Prayer
• Reach’s management team as they begin to recruit for a 

new staff member, particularly Sarah as she does this 

alongside all the lessons and CUs! 

• Reading Girls’ Relationships & Sex Ed lessons (14 Jan)

• Little Heath RE on Crime and Punishment (28 Jan)

• ME Chiltern Edge RE, whole of year 7

• The Christmas break, and school staff and their 

students

• Anne attending the Growing Young Disciples conference 

during the first week of term receiving training and 

encouragement
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